
From: Krueger, Sarah E - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 1:16 PM 
To: Werner, Leah 
Subject: DNR Comments on WPSC Green bay MGP East River Sheen Tech Memo 
 
Leah, 
 
I agree with Jacobs’ assessment on yesterday’s call, that the source of the sheen and impacted sediment 
is unlikely to be dredge residuals. 
 
The only comments I have regarding the Tech Memo are as follow. 
 

1. Section 5.2: Please confirm with the city and/or utilities when utility work was last completed on 
Utility Court, Utility Street and N Madison Street, and confirm if any methods were employed to 
limit contaminant migration such as clay plugs.   

2. Figure 2: Please clarify poling vs probe locations. Each probe location is identified as a poling 
location in the call out boxes on Figure 2.  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment on the Tech Memo dated February 18, 2022, 
discussing the sheen/release to the East River.  
Please reach out with any questions.  
 
Thank you, 
Sarah 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sarah Krueger, P.G. 
Contaminated Sediment Specialist 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Avenue, Green Bay WI 54313-6727 
Phone: (920) 510-8277 
Sarah.Krueger@wisconsin.gov 
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